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From: SitingBoard Filing (DPU)

Subject: RE: RSVP needed for Stakeholder sessions
Date: Tuesday, April 1, 2025 10:44:06 AM

Good Morning,
 
No, you will not need to RSVP to attend a stakeholder session.
 
To pre-register to provide oral comments or ask questions during a stakeholder session (in person, on
Zoom, or by telephone), notify ERG at meetings@erg.com.  
 
For more information, the webpage for these sessions is available at https://www.mass.gov/info-
details/2024-grid-equity-act-stakeholder-sessions.
 
The Notice in English for these sessions is available at https://www.mass.gov/doc/gea-stakeholder-
notice/download
 
There are no plans for particular emphasis on larger projects over smaller ones at this time.
 
Thank you
 
 
Yonathan Mengesha
Program Coordinator II
Energy Facilities Siting Board
Department of Public Utilities
One South Station
Boston, MA 02110
Office: 617-305-3544
Email: yonathan.mengesha@mass.gov
 
 
 
From: Michael DeChiara  
Sent: Tuesday, April 1, 2025 10:26 AM
To: SitingBoard Filing (DPU) <sitingboard.filing@mass.gov>
Subject: RSVP needed for Stakeholder sessions

 

 

Dear EFSB staff



 
I have two questions about the upcoming Stakeholder Sessions.
 
1. Do people need to RSVP if they are attending in person or hybrid?
 
2. While I see that the content covered will be both for large and small clean energy projects,
and I have heard that when possible, the regs should be the same for both, will there be an
emphasis on large projects since DOER is not fully operational in setting up its new siting
division?
 
Thank you
 
Michael DeChiara
Shutesbury, MA
 
--
Michael DeChiara
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